
GOVERNOR ALLOWANCE POLICY 

GUIDING PRINCIPLES 

The Governing Board, in having a delegated budget, has a statutory duty to determine whether to pay 

allowances and where they should choose to do so, it must be in accordance with a policy or scheme. 

The Governing Board of Seamer & Irton CP School have decided, as a matter of policy, that they do 

not wish to pay allowances to governors.  

This decision was made at a full Governing Board meeting on 26 January 2023 and is minuted. 


